Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

Legistar ID # 14-9771

January 31, 2014

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to Apply for and Accept the Wisconsin Department of Transportation 2014 Pedestrian Enforcement Grant

Dear Mayor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to apply for and accept the Wisconsin Department of Transportation 2014 Pedestrian Enforcement Grant. The grant is in the amount of \$4,000, with a 25% soft match of \$1,000. The Grant Facilitator has been contacted for coordination, and grant control number 2014-008 has been issued.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ethel L. Howell

ALH/sss

CC:

D/C J. Polzin D/C M. Schulz Arturo Garcia Sgt. Schneider Kathleen Fischer

2014PedestrianEnfGrt

